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THE MILES ELECTRIC BAND CONCERT AT PARKER PLAYHOUSE 

IS CANCELLED  
 

FORT LAUDERDALE – The concert by The Miles Electric Band at the Parker Playhouse on 
Thursday, November 16 at 8 p.m. has been cancelled. 
 
Refunds will be processed automatically to the original purchaser's credit card. Tickets purchased in-
person with cash must be returned for a refund at the Broward Center’s AutoNation Box Office or the 
Parker Playhouse box office during normal operating hours. 

The Broward Center for the Performing Arts is located in the Riverwalk Arts & Entertainment District 
at 201 SW Fifth Avenue in Fort Lauderdale.  Parker Playhouse is located in Holiday Park at 707 N.E. 
Eighth Street in Fort Lauderdale. 
 
Sun Sentinel is a proud sponsor of the Parker Playhouse. 

### 

ABOUT PARKER PLAYHOUSE 
The neo-classical Playhouse Parker is one of Fort Lauderdale’s first venues.  Built by Dr. Louis Parker, 
the playhouse opened its doors on February 6, 1967 and is managed now by the Broward Center for 
the Performing Arts. This 1,168-seat, fully equipped theater plays an important role in the community by 
fueling economic development, while also bringing the community together with performances, activities 
and educational programming.   
 


